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EXPRESSJET MANDATORY MEETINGS 
 

Sisters and Brothers: 

We have requested the Company suspend all in-person meetings for the time 

being to reduce further exposure to the members. The Company has agreed that it 

makes sense, so in lieu of in-person meetings they will be held via conference 

call. You are entitled to union representation on these calls. Once this time of 

social distancing has subsided, we will return to in-person meetings. If you have 

any questions, please contact your local grievance representatives. 

 

In solidarity, 

 

Sara Gonzales           Marche’ Cooper 

  GENERAL CHAIR            SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE

  

 
 

 

SG/cg 

cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 
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